
Proposed Lake County Board District Map
Public Input Summary
The community was invited to view and provide comments on the newly proposed 19-
member Lake County Board district map from Nov. 17, 2021 to Nov. 24, 2021. The 
public provided input through a form on Lake County’s interactive website, and 
voicemails and emails to the Lake County Communications Division.

The following is a high-level summary of the responses provided during the public input 
period. 

• Vast majority of responses requested that the Village of North Barrington should be in 
the same district as the other Barrington communities.

• Villages such as Fox Lake, Round Lake, Volo and Wauconda should not be in the same 
district as the Barrington communities.

• Villages, cities, townships and communities should not be split between multiple County 
Board districts. Areas commonly mentioned in the comments include:

• Grant Township
• Hawthorn Woods
• Lake Forest
• Lake Zurich
• Mundelein
• Vernon Hills

• Other general input included: potential impact to other taxing districts as part of the 
redistricting process, questions regarding the public comment process, and other input.




